
 

Your professional nursing organization, the 
Academy of Medical Surgical Nurses 

(AMSN) invites you to join the  

Greater Portland Area Chapter #410! 

Currently seeking members for both  
Board and at-large membership.   

 We provide continuing education, 
networking, and do charitable work. 

 Interested? Want more details? 

 

Contact us via our email pdxmedsurgnurse@gmail.com  

or 

Web site: https://pdxmedsurgnurse.nursingnetwork.com/ 
08.09.2022/GPAC410 


